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TITLE 27.  GAME AND FISH   
CHAPTER 4.  FISH   

ARTICLE 3.  COMMERCIAL FISHING AND FISH DEALING GENERALLY   
PART 1.  GENERAL PROVISIONS  

 
O.C.G.A. § 27-4-76  (2011) 

 
§ 27-4-76.  (For effective date, see note) Licensing of wholesale and retail 
fish dealers; sale, transportation into state, or possession of live fish and 
fish eggs  
 
 
   (a) It shall be unlawful to engage in the business of a wholesale or 
retail fish dealer, as defined in Code Section 27-1-2, without first 
obtaining an annual license from the department as provided in Code Section 
27-2-23. Properly licensed wholesale fish dealers or retail fish dealers may 
sell game fish obtained from a licensed fish hatchery or domestic fish 
obtained from a registered aquaculturist or as otherwise provided in Code 
Section 27-4-74. Notwithstanding any other provision to the contrary, a 
licensed commercial fish hatchery shall not be required to obtain a license 
as a wholesale fish dealer or a retail fish dealer. 
 
(b) Notwithstanding subsection (a) of this Code section, nonresident persons 
may sell and transport fish and fish eggs into the state without being 
required to procure a wholesale fish dealer license where the sale and 
shipment are made to a wholesale fish dealer duly licensed under Code Section 
27-2-23. 
 
(c) The board may by regulation prohibit or limit the importation, 
possession, or sale in this state of live fish or fish eggs where the same 
are found to be harmful to endemic fish populations or where the importation, 
possession, or sale might introduce or spread disease or parasites. 
 
(d) The conservation rangers or other agents or officials of the department 
shall confiscate any fish imported, purchased, or acquired by any person in 
violation of this Code section or any regulation promulgated by the board 
pursuant to this Code section. 
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